

September 15, 2006

Rabbi and Mrs. Isaiah Zeldin 15531 Aqua Verde Drive Los Angeles, CA 90077

Dear Rabbi & Mrs. Zeldin,

The State of Israel Bonds Man of the Year dinner honoring Rabbi Isaiah Zeldin is fast approaching. The event will be held on Thursday evening, November 2, 2006 at the Regent Beverly Wilshire Hotel in the Ballroom.

Thanks to our wonderful and committed dinner co-chairs, Les Bider and Lowell Milken, we are well under way to celebrating a very special evening in honor of Rabbi Zeldin. We are pleased that Ambassador Dennis Ross has agreed to serve as the keynote speaker. As you know, Ambassador Ross has been a central figure in Middle East diplomacy for over a decade as well as a hands-on diplomat, immersing himself in the extreme complexities of the ArabIsraeli conflict.

We need your help to ensure a successful event. Please complete the enclosed form indicating your commitment to purchase a table(s) as well as your pledge to purchase a State of Israel Bond in honor of Rabbi Zeldin, if you have not already done so. Please remember that Israel Bonds can be purchased for a multitude of reasons including retirement funds, foundation endowments and can be donated to your favorite charity.

We look forward to sharing this wonderful event honoring Rabbi Zeldin and the State of Israel with you and your guests. Together, we will make this a spectacular evening to pay tribute to a most deserved and beloved honoree. Your participation is also a strong show of solidarity to the people of Israel during this difficult time.

A formal invitation will be mailed in the next few weeks. In the meantime, please take a few moments to complete the enclosed form and return in the envelope provided. If you have any questions concerning the event, please contact Ellen Robin, Assistant Director of Israel Bonds in Los Angeles at (310) 996-3009.

We want to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a happy and healthy New Year.

Best regards,

Richard Ziman General Co-Chair

Leor Ziv
Executive Director



September 5, 2006 י"ב אלול, תשס"ו

Dear Friends,

The last few months have been difficult ones for the State of Israel, as we faced renewed violence and terror by those who would wish our total destruction. Thanks to the courage of our soldiers and citizens alike, we have weathered this current storm and emerged stronger than ever.

However, we still face the difficult task of recovering from the extensive damage in the North, the Haifa region and the Negev. The unexpected conflict has led to a major increase in defense spending, and the repercussions are likely to be felt far into the future. In addition, agriculture, manufacturing, the tourism industry and small businesses have been severely impacted by the constant missile attacks in the North. My Government is making every effort to address the needs of those affected by the situation.

As we have in the past, we rely on the support of our brothers and sisters in the Diaspora. For 55 years, Israel Bonds has stood by our side, and together, we have made unprecedented achievements. Your ongoing commitment to the State of Israel ensures our continued accomplishments. With your support, we will face the task of rebuilding and rehabilitation with determination and unity.

At the threshold of a new year, I thank you for your unwavering dedication to our common cause of ensuring the future of the Jewish people, and the future of our nation.

I wish you a Shana Tova - may it be a year of prosperity, security, stability and happiness.

Ehud Olmert



STATE OF ISRAEL BONDS MAN OF THE YEAR DINNER

HONORING

Mr. Alan Casden

Casden Properties
Recipient of the
Extraordinary Service Award

Rabbi Isaiah Zeldin

Stephen S. Wise Temple Recipient of the Builder of Israel Award

BEVERLY WILSHIRE HOTEL NOVEMBER 2, 2006

WELCOME

ANTHEMS

REMARKS

Joshua Matza

Israel Bonds, President and CEO

AWARD PRESENTATION

Alan Casden

DINNER

AWARD PRESENTATION Rabbi Isaiah Zeldin

KEYNOTE SPEAKER
Ambassador Dennis Ross

PROGRAM CONCLUDES @ 9:30 pm

DINNER CO-CHAIRS
Les Bider - Lowell Milken

GENERAL CO-CHAIRS

Alan Kantrowitz - Richard Ziman